
COMMUNIQUÉ No. 82 – MAY 25, 2023 

 

  REMINDER - DIOCESAN PATRONAL FEAST ON MAY 31ST, 2023  

 

 

 

 

To members of pastoral teams,   

To priests, deacons, PCLs, LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To members of religious communities,   

To Archdiocesan staff,  

  

 

 

  

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

I would like to remind you of this joyful invitation to our patronal feast on Wednesday 

May 31 at 7:30 pm at Mary Queen of the World Cathedral: poster here. 

 

Let's take advantage of this feast to get together, before the summer, around the Virgin 

Mary, our patron saint. 

  

The celebration will also be broadcast live on our diocesan YouTube channel: link.  

  

I take this opportunity to wish you a warm feast of Pentecost and a beautiful entry into 

Ordinary Time, which the Lord makes extraordinary by his presence.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

In Jesus our Saviour, 

 

 
† Alain Faubert, VG  

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal 
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